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4th April 2025 
 
Dear Parents, 
Here we are at the end of another term and ready to go into the Summer term after the holiday. 
Thank you for all your support through this eventful few months of Spring. The children have been 
very busy and we are so grateful for your support with everything we do. 
 
Thanks for buying raffle tickets for our grand draw. Don’t worry if the children haven’t brought home 
the tickets they have bought. Their names are on the stubs so they will definitely go into the ticket 
box. We will continue to sell the tickets when we return on 14th April and the draw will be made 
during that week – just in time for Easter. 
 
School reopens after the Easter break on 14th April, which is Holy Week. Each class will be 
presenting an Assembly retelling the events leading up to the great feast of Easter. All assemblies 
will take place in the church at 2.30 and parents are invited to attend. 
 
Monday 14th April – Palm Sunday – EYFS 
Tuesday 15th April – The Last Supper – Year 1 and 2 
Wednesday 16th April – The Garden of Gethsemane – Year 3 and 4 
Thursday 17th April – Good Friday – Year 5 and 6 
 
You will receive a clubs letter for the new term as a paper copy and via email. Please note there will 
be no club on Monday 14th April but the Summer clubs will all start on Tuesday 15th April. 
 
We close for the holiday this evening at 3.15pm and we are only off for a week. (Don’t worry we get 
two weeks at the end of May instead) School will reopen on Monday 14th April 2025 at 8.40 a.m. 
I hope you have a wonderful break and that the sun shines for you and your family. I look forward to 
seeing you all on Monday 14th April for the new school term 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs C Fenna 
Headteacher 
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